
GREEN BELT WORKING GROUP 

 

12 MAY 7.30pm 

 

1. Present: David Crosby and Andrew Johnson 

 

 

2. Apologies; Christopher Pannell, Thelma Harvey, Geoff Wilson, Gillian Farnsworth 

 

 

3. David agreed to chair the meeting and take notes. 

 

 

4. Draft Green Belt Section amendment; It was agreed to add a reference to the importance of 

wild 

 

 

5. Long Line Consultation; The letter to residents, to be sent by the Steering Group, would consult 

on the proposed policy to define the ‘built-up frontage’ to three groups of housing, and the proposal 

for traffic management measures to reduce vehicular speeds on Long Line. 

It was noted that the Steering Group’s representation to exclude Long Line as a ‘village’ of 

potential 

housing infill within the Green Belt could lead to the policy being unnecessary. 

 

 

6. Workshop Drop-in 25 May 5-8.30pm Methodist Church Hall; The arrangements for the 

evening were discussed. The intention was to encourage and capture all comments made by 

members of the public and collate them in a report. Andrew confirmed his intention to attend. 

 

 

7. Public Exhibition 1 October King Ecgbert School Assembly Hall 12.00-5.30pm; The meeting 

and date were noted. The purpose of the meeting was to exhibit the latest draft document and 

involve as many of the community as possible in commenting on the Draft Plan. 


